
LEEDARSON LIGHTING CO., LTD.

FCC C2PC Request Letter

May 21, 2018

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
AUTHORIZATION AND EVALUATION DIVISION
7435 OAKLAND MILLS ROAD
COLUMBIA, MD 21046

SUBJECT: Class II permissive change for FCC ID: 2AB2Q-BHAKP001

To Whom It May Concern:

LEEDARSON LIGHTING CO., LTD. respectfully requests a class II permissive change for FCC ID:
2AB2Q-BHAKP001, original grant date 18/09/2017. There are no hardware or RF parameters
software changes. Except below:

Change1: Changed Filter model

Change2: : Changed Flash model

Change 3: : Remove Component D12, and Component Q16 pin D to pin S short circuit.

 To reduce the noise from the speakers, will not affect the performance of the radio frequency

 

Before:

file:///C:/Users/sabrina.tian/AppData/Local/youdao/dict/Application/6.3.69.8341/resultui/frame/javascript:void(0);


LEEDARSON LIGHTING CO., LTD.

After:

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Yours Sincerely.

Print name: Vick Zhang
Signature: Project Manager


